
 

 
 

CIVIL WAR ROUND TABLE OF NEBRASKA 

May 2024 Newsletter 

 

This Month’s Meeting: 

The Grand Army of the Republic in Nebraska 

Presented by Mark Nichols 

 

May 22, 7:00 p.m. 

 

Location: 

Legacy Estates 
7200 Van Dorn, use the lower parking on the west side 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
(Get all these on your calendar!) 

 

No meetings until September 

 

 

 
 

DUES 

 
2022-2023 dues are now due, $15.00 for an individual and $25.00 for a family membership.  

Please bring cash or a check to the meeting, or mail a check to Civil War Round Table, 1227 

Lincoln Mall, Lincoln, NE 68508.  So far, thirty-five members have paid their dues for this year, 

with four family members, three new members, one member who renewed since his membership 

lapsed in 2000, and one member who has prepaid 2024-2025 dues.   

 

 

 



 
 

 

Here are a couple sites discussing the G.A.R.: 

 

Wikipedia on the Grand Army of the Republic 

 

Library of Congress on the G.A.R. 

 

 

Fort Donelson Monument Status   
 

We received a response from the National Park Service on April 17, just after the April Newsletter 

went out.  They have not said “yes” or “no,” but have asked for additional supporting information.  

We submitted supplemental information to them on May 7, 2024. 
 

Hope to see you on the 22nd! 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Grand_Army_of_the_Republic
https://guides.loc.gov/grand-army-of-the-republic


 


